October 19, 2012

Dear Mr. Volpe

We are contacting you to let you know that a medication you received during your recent treatment at Chattanooga Surgery Center was purchased from New England Compounding Center (NECC), a pharmacy that recently distributed medications linked to infections. The U.S. Food and Drug Administration has emphasized that there are no known infections linked to the specific medication you received and they believe the risk of infection is very low, but they advised us to notify you out of an abundance of caution.

If **you** have any unexplained fever, or pain or swelling at a surgery or injection site, please seek medical attention.

Your health and well being is always our foremost concern, therefore we wanted you to have this information as soon as possible. If you have any questions or concerns about this information please call 855 842-3626.

Sincerely Yours,

Mark Húmphrey R.N.

Administrator

CODE: K

400 N. Holtzclaw Avenue • Chattanooga, TN 37404 • 423-698-6871